
WEST PARK COMMUNITY – PROPOSED PLAN FOR NEW PARK AMENITIES (Residents Consultation) 

June 22, 2019 

Dear West Park Residents, 

We are writing to advise you that a group of West Park residents (the “WP Committee”) have been 

working on a proposal to provide new amenities for the park that would include more playground 

equipment, a large asphalt area complete with two basketball nets that may double as a hockey rink in 

the winter (the “Amenities”).    

The proposed playground equipment would be adjacent to the existing playground equipment, while the 

proposed location for the basketball/hockey area would be closer to the existing building on the east side 

of the park that backs on to the alley way of 11th Avenue (see attached location map and sample designs 

below).  Once completed, all improvements to the property would vest and remain the property of the 

City, who would be responsible for all future maintenance of the Amenities.   

As part of the approval process, we are required to carry out a public (residents) consultation process 

between now and July 4, 2019 and forward all the responses back to the City for review.  Upon completing 

this consultation and pending there are no issues from areas residents regarding the proposed Amenities, 

the WP Committee will continue to move forward with plans to build the Amenities, which include (but 

are not limited to), raising the necessary funds, obtaining quotes for construction and entering into 

agreements with the City. 

Depending on the amount and timing of capital raised, we could see some or all of these projects 

underway and/or complete by fall 2019. 

 

Thank you, 

WP Committee 

Name

Resident Address

Signature

Date

Do you have children and grandchildren that currently use the existing playground?

Yes No

Do you have children and grandchildren that might use the proposed Amenities?

Yes No

Are you in support of this project?

Yes No

If you answered No, please advise of specific reasons for this (please use reverse side for any written comments).

Please provide a phone number (_ _ _) _ _ _ - _ _ _ _, so a City representative can contact you to confirm or clarify your comments.

If you answered Yes, Positive/supportive comments are very much welcomed (please use reverse side for any written comments).

Please return this filled out front page to: ( insert address here), by no later than July 4, 2019.  


